
Green councillors have been calling for an end 
to hostilities in Israel/Palestine, speaking out at 
demonstrations, council meetings and in the 
press. 

Greens are clear and consistent in our calls for a 
ceasefire in Gaza and a lasting peace based on 
ending the occupation.
Green councillors successfully moved a 
motion to council calling for a ceasefire.

Use the QR to watch Maroof’s speech.

Your Green Councillor Maroof Raouf has helped 
residents at Lansdowne and Leverton. 
Lansdowne footpaths were blocked with flood 
water, mud and leaves. The paths have now 
been cleaned and reopened. 
Thanks to Maroof’s intervention a dispute 
between council departments has finally 
been sorted out. Lansdowne residents can 
now report footpath cleaning issues to 
streetsahead@sheffield.gov.uk or call 		
0114 273 4567.
A broken glass panel on the Leverton tower 
block has now been repaired and the door 
made safe
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Cllr Christine Gilligan Kubo, Cllr Alexi 
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Join the Green Party
 www.greenparty.org.uk/join

Cllr Maroof Raouf at Lansdowne

NETHER EDGE & SHARROW WARD

Street trees
A local community group, Nether 
Edge and Sharrow Sustainable 
Transformation (NESST) is focused 
on improving the environment 
and biodiversity of the 1.8 square 
mile area it covers in Nether Edge, 
Sharrow, Sharrow Vale, Carter 
Knowle, Highfield and Lowfield. 
NESST have coordinated funding to 
plant 186 additional street trees 
over the last three winters. 75% of 
these trees are on roads with no 
street trees previously. 
And there’s more to come, 70 more 
street trees will be planted on 
streets of Highfield and Lowfield 
before the end of March 2024, thanks 
to grant funding secured by NESST.
www.nesstsheffield.org/

Youth activities at U-Mix 
Youth sessions at U-Mix on Tuesdays and Thursdays 6pm - 8pm.

All 12 - 17 year olds are welcome at the Community Youth Club at 
U-Mix on Asline Road in Sharrow.

Paul 
Selby 
from 
NESST 
with new 
street 
tree

Have your say 
Thank you to everyone who has 
responded to our survey. 
If you haven’t shared your views 
yet, please use the QR code and 
let us know what 
matters most to 
you in Nether Edge 
& Sharrow.



  07367 123276

  maroof.raouf@councillor.sheffield.gov.uk 

 @MRaoufNES
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New Crossing 
Your Green Councillor 
Maroof Raouf has asked for 
a new pedestrian crossing 
to improve safety around 
London Road and Hill Street. 
This has been identified as 
a dangerous spot and many 
people have requested 
action.

There will be a consultation 
coming soon. 

The trial pedestrian crossing 
on Osborne Road in Nether 
Edge has been made 
permanent.

Royal Mail fails 

CLLR. Maroof Raouf

Safer streets 
Many people have asked about 
improving road safety around Nether 
Edge Road, including local schools. 
Your Green Councillor Maroof Raouf 
is looking into options for the area.
Road safety is also a big concern 
around Holt House school. Maroof 
has been talking to residents 
and requested a pedestrian 
enhancement scheme. Maroof has 
highlighted that school children 
need a safe place to cross.

Activist Kate Billington and Cllr Marieanne Elliot outside 
Royal Mail S7 Delivery Office

Cllr Maroof Raouf on London Road

Blockages to 
report?
Fallen leaves can cause drains to 
block. Where leaves begin to mulch 
down they can become a safety 
hazard.
Please email Maroof to report 
locations where leaves need to be 
cleared.

Cllr Douglas Johnson at 
Osborne Road crossing

A campaign group has formed as a result of Royal Mail 
failing to deliver; Save Our PostMSave Our Posties

Group founder, Kate Billington explains “the group has 
come about because people realised they no longer had 
Royal Mail delivering to their streets! Posties themselves 
are not to blame for the chaos.”

Green councillor Marieanne Elliot has been involved in the 
campaign since it started with visiting the  Delivery Office 
in June 2023 to find out what was happening to the post.

Please let us know 
about your post issues
at bit.ly/3HmJoxA
or use the QR.
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